
Lee Energy Committee Meeting Minutes 

June 6, 2017 (Accepted)  

7 – 9 pm Lee Safety Complex  

 

Attendance:  Laurel Cox, Cary Brown, Barbara Wauchope, Mary P. Woodward, Sharon Meeker Chuck 

Cox, Lou   

Minutes:  

 The meeting began at 7:00 p.m. with a presentation of plans for the moving and construction of 

a new swap shop, to be located, where the design will incorporate heating from the building adjacent to 

the main recycling center.  The committee unanimously accepted the suggestions as to design, location, 

and energy-savings with the following:  To proceed with the plan submitted for the swap shop 

relocation utilizing available alternative energy options and proceeding with the specifications and cost 

estimates. Sharon will contact Bill Booth to inform him of the swap shop plans, and try to locate a site 

plan of the area involved.   

 Energize 360 program will be presented at the Lee Farmer’s market by Mary Woodward this 

coming week, Barb Wauchppe, next week, and Sharon Meeker, the following week.   

 Barb reported on lighting investigations.  NH Saves will do an energy audit at 7:30 a.m., July 18.  

Barb also reported that there is a new NH Climate newsletter by R. Kimball.   

 Meeting adjourned.  

 The next meeting is scheduled for June 27, 7 pm, at the Lee Safety Complex.   


